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Usuauglny
Thailand Post

Thailand Post’s Announcement

Subject: Postal items via surface service destined for Russia are subject to delay.

Thailand Post Co., Ltd. (THP) would like to announce that the COVID-19
pandemic has caused more delay to the surface service destined for Russia. Furthermore, due
to the current conflict situation between Ukraine and Russia, vessel schedules in the transit
cities have been changed and/or rerouted. Consequently, the delay has become more severe
and transport partners are unable to hand over postal items to Russian Post.

THP has continuously coordinating with its transport partners to ensure the
handing over of postal items to Russian Post at the soonest possible. In this regard, as this
is an uncontrollable situation, THP reserves the right not to pay indemnity for any damage
or delay for surface postal items destined for Russia resulting from such force majeure.

THP Would like to express its apetogies forany inconvenience this may cause.

Announced on AN June 2022

ONAE

(Ariya Thongbai)
Senior Executive Vice President (International Business)

for Chief Executive Officer
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